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January 10, 2025 

 

The Honorable John Thune  

Majority Leader 

United States Senate 

Washington, DC 20510   

  

The Honorable Chuck Schumer 

Minority Leader 

United States Senate 

Washington, DC 20510   

The Honorable Chuck Grassley  

Chair  

Committee on the Judiciary 

Washington, DC 20510   

The Honorable Richard Durbin   

Ranking Member  

Committee on the Judiciary 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Majority Leader Thune, Minority Leader Schumer, Chairman Grassley, and Ranking Member Durbin: 

On behalf of the National Narcotic Officers’ Associations Coalition (NNOAC), which represents more 

than 60,000 law enforcement officers across 40 state narcotic officer associations, I write to express our 

full support for the nomination of Pamela J. Bondi as the next Attorney General of the United States. 

Given her extensive background in criminal justice and her commitment to public safety, we believe 

Ms. Bondi is uniquely qualified to serve in this pivotal role. 

Throughout her career as both a state prosecutor and as the Attorney General of Florida, Ms. Bondi has 

been a relentless advocate for law enforcement, working tirelessly to protect our communities from the 

devastating effects of crime, particularly drug-related offenses.  

As Florida's Attorney General, Ms. Bondi was a key player in combating the opioid epidemic, 

spearheading efforts to dismantle dangerous drug trafficking organizations and hold accountable those 

who contributed to the spread of these harmful substances. 

Ms. Bondi understands the necessity of strong collaboration across all levels of law enforcement and is 

well-equipped to ensure that the Department of Justice is a reliable partner to the men and women who 

risk their lives daily to safeguard our communities.  

The NNOAC urges you to confirm Ms. Bondi’s nomination swiftly, as we are confident she will uphold 

the law, fight for justice, and work in partnership with law enforcement across the country to ensure the 

safety and security of all Americans. 

Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Sincerely, 

 
Eric Brown 

President 

National Narcotic Officers’ Associations’ Coalition 


